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MEMORANDUM: LORD MAYOR 
DEPUTY LORD MAYOR 
ELECTED MEMBERS 

HOBART SMOKE FREE PROJECT

Meeting: City Planning Committee Meeting date: 22 August 2022 

Raised by: Councillor Coats 

Question: 

Can the Director advise of the current status of the Hobart Smoke Free Project? 

Response: 

The City’s Executive Leadership Team (ELT) resolved to continue resourcing the 
Smoke-free Hobart initiative for another 12 months commencing August 2022. 
Resourcing is committed for a full time Smoking Education Officer working normal 
business hours. The budget for the Smoke-free Hobart initiative includes an 
allowance for signage maintenance. 

Over the coming 12 months ELT intends to explore options for the interface between 
the public and the City’s on-ground staff, with a view to deciding on a model for the 
City into the future. Part of this review will be to examine the feasibility or otherwise of 
declaring additional areas of the municipality smoke-free. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Jacqui Allen 
DIRECTOR CONNECTED CITY 
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